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50 HUDSON STREET, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10013 4 (212) 233 2737
F AX: (212) 406-1417 -(212) 233 2558

January 24, 1994

John P. Jankovich, Section Leader
U.S.N.R.C.
Quality Assurance Section
Source Containment and Devices Branch
Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSS
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

RE: Q.A. Program Approval #0672

Dear.Mr. Jankovich,

In response to your letter of January 13, 1994, we would like to
respectfully request the renewal of our Q.A. program in accordance
with Subpart C of 10 CFR Part 71. Enclosed you will find our check
for $280.00 to cover the application ':;e.
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